
ORDER NO. 09-150

ENTERED 04/24/09

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

OF OREGON

UE 210

In the Matter of

PACIFIC POWER & LIGHT

Proposed Tariff for Electric Service.
Advice No. 09-008

)
)
) ORDER
)
)
)

DISPOSITION: TARIFF SHEETS SUSPENDED

On April 2, 2009, Pacific Power & Light filed tariff sheets in Advice
No. 09-008 to be effective May 2, 2009. The terms of the proposed tariff sheets are set
forth in the Staff Report dated April 3, 2009, attached as the Appendix to this order.

At its April 21, 2009, public meeting, the Public Utility Commission of
Oregon found good and sufficient cause exists to investigate the propriety and
reasonableness of the tariff sheets pursuant to ORS 757.210 and 757.215. The
Commission ordered suspension of the advice pending that investigation.








